
WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

August 7, 1981 

E. R. Oetken, Technical/Evironmental Director 
Alaska Lumber and Pulp 
P. 0. Box 1050 
Sitka, Alaska 99835 

Dear Ed: 

JAY i HAMM0/10, GO'IEI/101 

323 E. 4TH A VENUE 
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501 
PHONE: (901) 219-5511 

On behalf of the Water Resources Board, I want to take this opportunity 
to thank you for your presentation during our meeting. We try to stay 
informed of local water uses, and you gave us a good briefing on the 
procedures Alaska Lumber and Pulp uses to acquire the water necessary 
to your operation. 

We would like to pass on our appreciation for the excellent tour guided 
by Larry Taylor. It is obvious that he has a keen understanding of his 
responsibilities and the ability to communicate them well. For those of 
us who had never seen the inside workings of a pulp mill, we left a great 
deal more knowledgeable than we entered. 

Again, thank you for your presentation and for arrang·i ng such a compre­
hensive tour. 


